
 

September is National Recovery Month and this year’s theme is: 

JOIN THE VOICES FOR RECOVERY: 
The Community Mental Health Board of Oak Park, with support from 

Rosecrance and Oak Park Township,  will host a movie night at Village Hall, 123 
Madison Street, Council Chambers on Tuesday Sept. 29, 2015 from 7 – 9 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
When it comes to the devastation of alcohol and drugs and the toll they take on individuals, 
families, and communities, people are hungry for hope. The ground-breaking documentary 

on addiction and recovery, The Anonymous People, will be the movie of the night. 

The Anonymous People is about the 23 million Americans living in long-term recovery 
from addiction to alcohol and other drugs. We hear lots of negative stories about alcohol 
and drugs and the destruction they can cause but we don’t hear much about all the people 
who have found recovery. If you or someone you know is in recovery from alcohol and drugs 

please come out to support this event and join in the voices for recovery. 

 

Free popcorn and refreshments.  Conversation after the movie led by           
Rachel Ridge, Community Relations Coordinator for Rosecrance. 

 
For more information regarding this event please contact Vanessa Matheny, (708) 358-8855.                                                

Community Mental Health Board, 1010 Lake Street, #616, Oak Park, IL 60301 

JOIN THE VOICES 
FOR RECOVERY 

ADDICTION RECOVERY AWARENESS FORUM 


